## Pfeiffer, Amber

From:

Pfeiffer, Amber

Sent:

Wednesday, March 5, 2025 8:04 AM

To:

Pfeiffer, Amber

Subject:

FW: Reconsideration of liquor license

From: aprill cobb <a href="mailto:adreamsociallounge@yahoo.com">adreamsociallounge@yahoo.com</a>

**Sent:** Friday, February 28, 2025 11:32 AM

To: Arn, Nhu < Nhu.Arn@cityofracine.org>; anber.pfeiffer@cityofracine.org

Subject: Reconsideration of liquor license

## STOP! External Message. Think before you click.

Dear Licensing committee Representative's

I am writing to formally request reconsideration of my application for a liquor license, which was recently denied due to an omission on my part regarding a prior conceal and carry charge. I sincerely apologize for this oversight, and I want to take this opportunity to explain my mistake and ask for your understanding.

When completing my application, I unintentionally failed to disclose this charge, not out of any attempt to mislead the board. The incident in question occurred four years ago, and at that time, I was under the belief that it had been dismissed. Due to this misunderstanding and the passage of time, I mistakenly did not recall the full details of the case when completing my application. Now realizing the case was in fact only partially dismissed which I now know. I take full responsibility for this error, and I deeply regret any concerns it may have raised about my honesty or integrity. I fully understand the importance of complete transparency in this process and assure you that I have no intention of withholding any information.

The conceal and carry charge in question was a result of my misunderstanding of the laws at the time. It was never my intention to violate any regulations, and I have since taken steps to educate myself about legal compliance to ensure that I never make such a mistake again. This charge does not reflect my character or my ability to responsibly operate a business that serves alcohol.

I am truly committed to running a responsible and law-abiding establishment, and I respectfully ask for your forgiveness and reconsideration of my application. I would be grateful for the opportunity to clarify any concerns you may have, and I am willing to comply with any additional requirements the board may impose to demonstrate my good faith and commitment to compliance.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I appreciate the opportunity to address this matter, and I hope for a second chance to move forward with my business. Please let me know if there is anything further I can provide to assist in this process.

Sincerely,

Aprill Wright,
DBA A'dream Social Lounge,

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone